
Graciela,  
 
Thank you for allowing us to make follow up comments.  I could hardly hear on the bridge connection and 
then it cut out when Jim was giving our suggested language changes to 100-123 (2) (d) so I will restate 
them here. 
 
We propose to substitute the following language for (2)(d):  "Necessary rights of way, easements, 
approvals and permits have not been secured; or" 
 
Our rationale for this change is that generally it is the customer's responsibility to obtain rights of ways, 
etc.  The proposed rule infers the utility is responsible for securing this and we would not like customers 
to have this impression. 
 
I am comfortable with the Commission moving ahead with a decision and not deferring the adoption of 
100-123 to a future meeting.   
 
Carole  
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This supplemental memo and draft rules for tomorrow's open meeting.  
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